
IMI consultation on advanced therapies 

Response from Peter Dubruel 

 

Dear, 

I am sending this reply on the IMI consultation on my personal behalf. 

I have read the document with great interest. One of the points adressed in the document is the field 
of cell/tissue engineering. 

In my function of Liaison Officer to Industry within the Board of the European Society for Biomaterials, 
I would be more than happy to discuss with you and your team what possible initiatives could be 
launched in this exciting field.  

In my personal opinion different subdisciplines (cells, materials, production methods of the latter two, 
...) could me merged in a challeging project with relevance for industry (large, medium and small 
companies), society as well as academia. 

Kindest regards and looking forward to your reply at your ealiest convenience, 

Peter Dubruel 

 


